
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Willow International 
School Newsletter 

 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Welcome back to the Willow 

International School Newsletter for 

2024 and we are already super busy 

planning lots of exciting things to 

look forward to this year! 

 

This term we are highlighting the 

importance of outdoor learning in 

particular, as it is proven to increase 

attainment of grades and improve 

health and well-being of students. 

 

We are also preparing Year 11 

students for their mock examinations 

next month and helping them to 

really focus on preparations for the 

May GCSE examinations. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

After-School Clubs 
 

The Primary and Secondary after-

school Clubs all began Week 

Commencing 

Monday 22nd January 

 
 

Friday 26th January 2024 

 

The Term 2 Student Council 

Meeting will be held this Friday 

26th January at 1.00pm 
 

 

 
 

Thursday 25th January 
2024 

 

 

 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 San Jose (Fathers Day) 
 

The school will be closed on Tuesday 19th March as Fathers Day is an official 

autonomous holiday in Spain 

We are open as usual on Monday 18th March 2024 prior to the one day closure 

on the 19th March 

Thursday 21st & Friday 22ndMarch 2024 - PENTA (Ofsted) Inspection  

  

Due to the PENTA (Ofsted) inspection on 21st & 22nd March 2024 ALL student 

are expected to attend school for the remainder of the week before we break 

up for Easter. 
 

Please note that any unauthorised absences will be logged by the inspectorate. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The term 2 Student Council Meeting is to be held this coming Friday 26th  

January 2024 at 1pm in Mrs. Ghosts classroom 

The Student Representatives are:- 

 

CKS   Cassidy Ford 

Year 9  Emilis Snieckus 

Year 10  Simon Yousif 

Year 11  Valeria Villaroel 

 

These meetings give the students an opportunity to discuss new 

ways to move forward providing a better learning environment. 

 

 

 

 



Our school assembly on Friday 12th January was entitled  

'Aspirations and Aiming High’  
We also had our first award presentation of 2024, with some students 

receiving their Bronze, Silver or Gold Certificates. Well done to all students  

 

 



The students of year 6 love taking the diary of their class mascot Owl home to 

complete !  

 

  
 

 



 
Some of our primary children enjoying outdoor learning. The 

topic is nature Sculptures' Cross Curricular with science. 

Exploring and investigating.  



The students of year 10 taking part in an online First Aid Training Course 

learning how to respond in emergency first aid situations including CPR. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Students enjoying interactive learning during science involving various 

experiments 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 11 P.E Students have been using the Sports facilities in Torrevieja for the 

practical secton of their GCSE Examination. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


